
Government Oversight and Reform Committee 
Opposition Testimony SB 317 
   
Dear Senator Coley and Committee, 
 
Arming staff in schools is not a good idea and will not solve any issues.  Being a teacher 
who has been through a shooting at my school and being the person that the shooter 
walked by, there is nothing that having a gun on my person would have changed.   
Having no training or a 2 hour training is not enough to put a teacher or the community 
at ease with having guns in the schools. 
Teachers are not police, nor should they be given those responsibilities! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Anne Snow 
Stark County 
 


